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Katten Represents INTL FCStone in $350 Million Offering of 
Senior Secured Notes
June 22, 2020

Katten represented INTL FCStone Inc. in connection with their issuance of $350 million of senior 
secured notes. The proceeds of the offering, which closed on June 11, will be used, in part, to fund 
the cash consideration for INTL FCStone's previously announced acquisition of GAIN Capital 
Holdings Inc.

The Katten team included attorneys from across the firm's offices and was led by Corporate partner 
Jeffrey R. Patt, Corporate Securities partners Mark D. Wood and Brian Hecht, Commercial Finance 
partner Mark P. Ramsey and Corporate associate Irina Nica.
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